
“I can do all things through him who 

strengthens me.” 

Parents and Carers,  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

you for your continued support throughout this 

year. You’ve been excellent parents to get to know 

and we have thoroughly enjoyed working 

alongside you.  We wish you and your children 

the very best for the future . 

 

From the Year 6 Team 

 

Dear children ,  

 

Thank you so much for your hard work and 

dedication this year!  

Despite some stressful days with the rehearsals, 

we have had such a laugh practicing and     

preparing for the main event! You have all gone 

above and beyond to ensure everything runs 

smoothly, so well done to all of you! 

 

From Mr Hall , Mrs Park and Mrs Lewis  
 

Philippians 4:13  

St Antony’s Year 6 proudly present... 


